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The new sewer line and level was designed so that future 
developments upstream could be connected by gravity and a 
permanent future downstream connection to Kelham Bridge SPS 
could be achieved. Maximising the depth to allow this, brought 
the added benefit of locating the sewer beneath the base of the 
former tip removing the need to treat and dispose of contaminated 
material, an impact that far outweighed the additional cost for the 
deeper drive and reception pits.

Whole project impact
Most of the phase 1 work took place on private land and was 
managed by negotiation with the individual landowners. The works 
in the recreation ground had the potential to seriously impact 
on a children’s play area, football pitch and a public right of way. 
The choice of no-dig techniques minimised this impact as it was 
possible to keep the play area open and divert the rights of way.

The area between Bardon Road, Grange Road and Beveridge Lane 
has been identified by North West Leicestershire District Council as 
a development area for up to 3,500 new dwellings. Approximately 
1,800 of these dwellings will eventually gravitate through the new 
link sewer (up to 655 by the end of AMP6). The developments 
are currently at different stages of the planning process; some 
have full planning applications which are awaiting approval and 
others have outline approval granted. The overall timescale for the 
development is up to 2032.

There was no existing sewerage within this area of the catchment 
and without the link sewer any new developments would be 
required to connect to the existing system by multiple pumped 
connections. In viewing the development around the Coalville 
catchment as a strategy instead of a single growth scheme Severn 
Trent have realised a true whole life TOTEX saving by investing now 
to construct the new link sewer, avoiding the future operational 
and maintenance cost of multiple pumping stations.

Conclusion
The link sewer is a key element in providing capacity for sewerage 
growth in the Coalville area to the end of AMP6 and beyond. 

Construction of this £1.2m project started in January 2015 and 
completed in December. The contractor was NMCNomenca and the 
key supply chain partner was Active Tunnelling Ltd. 

The overall strategy will confirm the additional sewerage required 
as development progresses in to AMP7 and AMP8. However, 
irrespective of the sewerage provisions necessary downstream, the 
proposed link sewer shall be essential. The plan above shows how 
the link sewer (marked ‘F’) fits into the long term strategy.

The editor and publishers would like to thank Adrian Walters, 
Design Team Lead with NMCNomenca, for providing the above 
article for publication.

Schematic showing how the link sewer (marked ‘F’) fits into the long 
term strategy - Courtesy of NMCNomenca

Figure 6: Auger bore reception pit- Courtesy of NMCNomenca


